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Hear a recap of the recent High Noon events that have been taking place in our UK region or 
internationally that our UK brothers and sisters have also been participating in… 
 
'Hello brothers and sisters 
 
I would like to share a quick recap of the recent High Noon events that have been taking place in our UK 
region or internationally that our UK brothers and sisters have also been participating in. 
 

 
 
At the start of the year, the first cycle of the Core program (marriage prep) began for it's 6th cycle since it 
began in the summer of 2023. Many of our single UK brothers and sisters have participated in this 



 

 

program over the last 2 years, and have given positive feedback on how it as helped them with 
understanding the blessing, connecting with an international community, and learn valuable skills and 
habits to support their marriage preparation. 
 
This cycle we have 4 participants from the UK, and one group facilitator. 
 

 
 
This year High Noon launched it's newly revamped Ascend program (addiction recovery) The new 
version has a level 1 that participants join and participate on their own and in their own time by receiving 
weekly video content and filling the tasks on their own digital progress tracker. Participants who complete 
Ascend level 1 will then qualify for Ascend level 2 and be able to join a small group to continue their 
Ascend journey 
 
Currently the European High Noon chapter team are preparing the continent for a big and exciting event 
coming up this June. We will be celebrating High Noon's 10 year anniversary by going on a world tour! 
 
We will be visiting four locations, San Francisco, Bolivia, Philippines and Czech Republic 
 
A High Noon workshop took place in the Manchester Community on Sunday the 2nd of March. Around 
30 people attended of all ages. The community enjoyed connecting and going deeper through meaningful 
discussion, especially through the parents program, and the brother and sister Q and A for the youth. 
 
The European chapter have visited Lithuania and Poland as well. 
 
All blessed families are invited to attend the world tour event in Prague in June this year, and we hope to 
continue to support with more local activities here in the UK. 
 
There are many more exciting things to look forward to. There will be a High Noon workshop in the 
Scottish community on March 23rd, and other events will take place in future week. So keep 'em peeled 
to makes sure you don't miss out on an event near you.' 
 
David Huish, UK High Noon Ambassador 
 
 
 


